CITY of DENTON, TEXAS 215 E. McKINNEY / DENTON, TEXAS 76201 / TELEPHONE (817) 566-8200

October 5, 1993

TO: Members of the Historic Landmark Commission
FROM: Jane Biles, Preservation Officer
RE: Options for O’Neil Ford Historic District

At our October 11 meeting, please be prepared to discuss the pros
and cons of the following options concerning the proposed O’Neil
Ford Historic District:

1. Status Quo

2. Informal Review -- HLC authority only by policy and practice,
not by ordinance.

3. Designating entire area as a district.
4., Designating part of the area as a district.
5. Designating two or three buildings as landmarks:
a. Municipal Building
b. Library
c. Women’s Building
Reasoning: O'Neil Ford was dissatisfied with the final

construction of the Civic Center; he didn’t design the Senior
Center; the pool bath house has been demolished.





